COUNTY COMMISSION RECORD, VERNON COUNTY
Tuesday, February 19, 2013 19" Jan. Adj.

THE VERNON COUNTY COMMISSION MET,PURSUANT TO ADJOURNMENT, ON TUESDAY,
FEBRUARY 19, 2013 AT 9:00 A.M.

PRESENT: BONNIE M. MCCORD, PRESIDING COMMISSIONER; NEAL F.GERSTER, NORTHERN
COMMISSIONER; AND EVERETT L. WOLFE, SOUTHERN COMMISSIONER.

BADGER TOWNSHIP
Mike Dissler, resident in Badger Township, telephoned the Commission regarding road status in
Virgil Township, Section 14/15, between Sections 10/15 and 11/14, Panama Road. It is
Commission’s opinion it is a private road.
BRIDGE DEPARTMENT
Commission reviewed work release status for Road and Bridge employee.

REPORTS

Commission approved Sheriff’s report for January, 2013; Prosecuting Attorney Bad Check
report for January, 2013, and Recorder of Deeds report for January, 2013.

NEVADA/VERNON COUNTY CHAMBER OF COMMERCE

Nevada/Vernon County Chamber of Commerce Executive Director, Gina Ensor, telephoned the
Commission regarding 2013 budget for Chamber of Commerce.

WM911DC

WM9I11DC Director, Richard Roark, presented a packet for the meeting scheduled for February
20". He was informed Commissioner McCord had conflict and would not be able to attend.
Proxy was authorized for Shayne Simmons to attend on Commissioner McCord’s behalf.

SHERIFF
Vernon County Sheriff, Jason Mosher, called on the Commission for ongoing Sheriff Department
issues. He discussed a road dispute in Badger Township, and security cameras in the Court
House.
FAIRGROUND
Cindy Dye telephoned the Commission requesting campfires for the Girl Scout scheduled
camporee to be held on the Fairgrounds in June, and also requested water for water games.
Commission approved request.
Commission authorized expense checks.
PROSECUTING ATTORNEY
Commission received request from Vernon County Prosecuting Attorney for extension of an
employee vacation time beyond her anniversary date. Commission granted request for
extension of two months

LEGISLATIVE UPDATE

Commission received legislative update from Missouri Association of Counties.
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VERNON COUNTY RECYCLING CENTER

Commission approved request for reimbursement on Grant #M2012-018 for the Vernon County
Recycling Center in the amount of $12,434.73. Same was forwarded to Region M Solid Waste
Management District for reimbursement.

Commission approved request for reimbursement on Grant #2012-05 in the amount of $600.00
for dumpsters used in Fall Clean-Up. Same was forwarded to Region M Solid Waste
Management District for reimbursement.

Commission approved request for reimbursement on Grant #2011-03 in the amount of $442.00
for payment to David’s Tire Recycling with respect to countywide collection. Same was
forwarded to Region M Solid Waste Management District for reimbursement.

LIQUOR LICENSE
Commission approved Application for the Sale of Intoxicating Liquor for:
Mary Buzzard, d/b/a Buzz’s BBQ and Steakhouse as retail liquor.by drink
MONTEVALLO TOWNSHIP
Commission inspected new bridge construction in Montevallo Township, Section 6.
ADJOURN
Ordered that Commission adjourn at 4:30 P.M. until Wednesday, February 20, 2013.

ATTEST: APPROVED:
CLERK OF COMMISSION PRESIDING COMMISSIONER




